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    Friday 17th May 2024 
 
   
    Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Potteries Museum – Thursday 13th June 
 

 
As part of our topic ‘Anglo Saxons’ in History next term, we have arranged for Year 5 to visit the Potteries                                                      
Museum. The children will hear the story of Hoard’s discovery, view the Hoard up close and make their own 
Anglo-Saxon style helmet inspired by the distinctive designs of the period. 

 
   The trip will be accompanied by Miss Lynch and several other adults. 
     
   We are asking for a contribution of £6.00 towards the cost of the trip;   
 

Please log into your Scopay account to make payment and to give consent for the trip.  
   
   Children need to wear their full school uniform.  
 

The children can bring a packed lunch or receive a school meal. Please select this option prior to completing 
your consent.  

  
  The deadline for completion of consent is Wednesday 5th June. 
 

   Thank you for your continued support. 

   Kind regards, 

   Miss Lynch 

   Class Teacher 
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